LAKE MARGRETHE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION

DIRECTORS MEETING

Saturday, July 14, 2012

10:50 A.M.

Grayling Township Hall

Directors in attendance:  Doug Dodge, RJ Hannan, Hal Helterhoff, Sandra Michalik, Chuck Spencer and Harry Wojcik.

Directors absent:  Charlotte Bloomquist, Joe Porter and Bob Wilson

Meeting was called to order by President Spencer at 10:50 a.m.

The purpose of the meeting is elect officers for the year.  It was moved and supported that the slate of officers for the year be as follows:


President:

Chuck Spencer


Vice-President:
Joe Porter


Secretary:

Doug Dodge


Treasurer:

Charlotte Bloomquist

Vote was 6-0, motion carried.

It was suggested that we hold a Director's meeting in the fall.  The tentative date is October 6, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. and it will be held at Sandy and Ken Michalik's home on Malcom Street.

Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.

